
2nd VDG Report to Cabinet 10/13/19


I have made visits to DeForest Lions Club, Zone meetings in Verona, Portage and 
Marshall. I attended the LCIF Campaign 100 Strategy Session in Rosemont, Illinois, 
hosted by Past International President and Past LCIF Chairman Joe Preston. In that 
session, we heard from speakers about new ways to approach Lions Clubs to donate 
to the fund raising effort.


I attended the USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum in Spokane, Washington. I met 
Past International President Gudrun Yngvadottir and current Lions International 
President Dr. Jung-Yul Choi, who spoke at the Saturday night dinner assembly. The 
seminars I attended were very useful to me as a Lions leader.


In the future, I have scheduled club visits to Fitchburg Lions, Token Creek Lions and 
Monona Lioness. I will present at the Regional meetings scheduled later this month.


Thank you Lions for your support in my journey.


Lion Bill Clausius

2nd VDG 


